



Beck Park Expansion

Public Meeting #1, Tuesday, November 29, 2022

The City of Evanston will host a Public Meeting from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M. on Tuesday, November 29, 2022 in the ETHS TEAMS Transition House located at 1742 Lemar Avenue to gather input regarding potential improvements to Beck Park. This project is being proposed as a result of the park's recent expansion which added approximately 2.4 acres to the site and extended the park to Church Street.





Please join us for our first meeting to reimagine Beck Park! The City and design team want to hear your thoughts and ideas around what you'd like to see at the park, and what amenities would strengthen the neighborhood.

For additional information and updates, please visit the project's website at www.cityofevanston.org/beckpark or by following the QR Code below.

